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March 9, 2007 

Ms. Blanca S .  Bay6, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Fiorida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Natalie F. Smith 
Principal Attorney 
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Re: Docket No. 050045-E1 
Petition for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company 
Docket No. 050188-E1 
2005 Comprehensive Depreciation Study by Florida Power & Light Company 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

This is to advise of Florida Power & Light Company's withdrawal of FPL's First 
Request for Extension of Confidential Classification information included in Exhibit No. 
WLY-10 to William H. Yeager Rebuttal Testimony filed with your office on March 5, 
2007. FPL has been advised that the Confidential document has been returned to FPL. 

Please contact me if you or your Staff have any questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, j 

FPL Group company 

Natalk F. Smith 


